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STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS  

FOR  RICHARD PLECKER, P.E. 
 

 
 I am the City of Roseville's Environmental Utilities Director, having begun in that 
position in January 2015.  In that role, I have responsibility for all matters concerning 
Roseville’s water systems, including management of our water supplies.  I have nearly 30 
years of experience as a water manager and hold a Bachelor's of Science degree in Civil 
Engineering from University of Alaska, Fairbanks.  Additionally, I am a California 
registered civil engineer, CE 47727, exp. 12/31/17. 
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